
14th Feb’ 2015 

Dear Shareholders’ 

We wish to inform that upon considering the Bank’s application, the Madras Stock Exchange 

Ltd., vide its letter dated 3rd February 2015 (annexed) have accorded its approval to withdraw 

the name of the Bank from the list of Listed securities in terms of SEBI (Delisting of Equity 

Shares) Regulations, 2009. 

The admission granted to the Bank for dealing in Equity Shares stands withdrawn w.e.f.              

4th February 2015.    

However, the equity shares of the Bank will continue to remain listed in Bombay Stock 

Exchange Limited “BSE” and National Stock Exchange of India Limited “NSE”, having nation-

wide trading terminals and the investors could continue to avail the benefits of listing on BSE 

and NSE.                                                                                           

                                                 for CITY UNION BANK LTD. 

 

   Company Secretary & DGM 
           

 

 




